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Oregon Department of Aviation Provides Guidance on Drones and Aerial Phenomena 
 

SALEM, OR — In response to growing public interest and concerns regarding drones and 

unidentified aerial phenomena, the Oregon Department of Aviation (ODAV) has released 

guidance to clarify drone regulations, promote public safety, and address common 
misconceptions.  
 

Drones play an increasingly significant role in public safety, infrastructure monitoring, and 

recreational activities across Oregon. With legal operations occurring both day and night under 

FAA regulations, the public is encouraged to better understand drone activity, avoid unsafe 
behavior, and use available tools to identify aerial operations. 

 

For additional details and frequently asked questions about drones, please refer to the Drone 
FAQ Sheet.  

 

For more information, please contact Alexis Morris at  Alexis.Morris@ODAV.oregon.gov or visit 

our website.  
 

About the Oregon Department of Aviation (ODAV)  

The Oregon Department of Aviation is an agency of the government of the U.S. state of Oregon 
chiefly responsible for matters relating to the continuing development of aviation as part of the 

state's transportation system, and the safety of its airways. 
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